

STKHSG/29/09/22-02

NOTICE

Dear Parents & Students,

The school and school office will remain closed for 'Dussehra Holidays' from 1st October 2022 to 6th October 2022.

The school will reopen on Friday 7th October 2022.

The reporting and dispersal time will remain the same.

Let the divine blessings of the Goddess Durga overflow in your life.

Enjoy this great festival. Have a blessed Durga Puja.

The St. Karen's High school family wishes all of you a very HAPPY AND PROSPEROUS DUSSEHRA.

Regards, Principal